
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Town of Woolwich recently posted a Foreclosure Sale on a piece of property in Woolwich. Due to an error at the Registry of Deeds, the Town needs to remove this property from being foreclosed upon.
We apologize for any inconvenience. Please contact the Town with any questions.
